
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 18, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Robert Williams, Construction Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Closure of Old Lakeshore Road Ends 
 
 
Old Lakeshore Road has reopened. The banks have been stabilized with rock 
protection and patches to the road have been made.  
 
Old Lakeshore Road will remain open for the weekend and the condition of the 
shoreline will continue to be assessed in multiple areas throughout Bright’s 
Grove. 
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For more information please contact: 
Robert Williams, Construction Manager 
robert.williams@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3283 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 Ext. 3265 
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